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Recently Deceased 
  

Sheila Cassonni  
Tim Masterson  

John Cullen  
Lily Purcell  
Joe Roddy  

Michael Glynn  
Conor Ivory  

 
Anniversaries  
Nuala Darcy  

Maura Sheehy  
Teresa Ryan  

Patrick Campbell  
Robert Walker  

James & Kathleen 
Keane  

Catherine Horan Mc 
Gee 

Paddy Murphy  
Elizabeth Whelan  

Alfie Cullen  
 

Months Mind  
Mary Walsh  

 

 
Congratulations  to all our 

young people who received  

their Leaving Certificate 

Results this week. We hope 

that they will be offered their 

chosen college places this week 

and wish them well for the 

future. 

 
B.E. - BEGINNING EXPERIENCE 

B.E. is a support group for those 
coping with the pain of loss of their 
life partner, through Death, 
Separation or Divorce. Few people 
are able to cope alone with the pain 
of loss. Do you find that you need 
more support than family and 
friends can provide? Seeking help 
is a sign of strength and self-
knowledge – not weakness. This is 
a healing ministry, which helps to 
resolve the grief that goes with the 
end of a marriage or relationship. 
Coping effectively with 
bereavement is a skill we can all 
learn. A team, who are themselves 
widowed, separated or divorced 
share their experiences with you. 
Next Coping Programme will 
commence on Wednesday 7th 
September 2010, for 7 Wednesday 
evenings, at 7.30pm in White Friars 
Community Centre, Aungier St. 
,Dublin 2 
For further information phone 6790556 
or email bedublin@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

The Eucharistic Congress Bell will 

arrive in our parish at 11.30 on 13 
September next. Mass will be 
celebrated by Bishop Walsh to 
mark the occasion. The Bell is a key 
symbol of the 50th International 
Eucharistic Congress. The ringing of 
a bell is an invitation to gather 
together. The Congress Bell will 
reflect the invitation to faith, to 
prayer, to reconciliation and to 
mission which has always been 
important in our Christian tradition. 
The purpose of the pilgrimage of 
the Bell is to invite people to 
deepen their communion with 
Christ and with one another, 
promote the pastoral aims of the 
Congress, invite all Christians to 
join in giving a common witness to 
the Gospel of Jesus Christ in an 
increasingly secular society, and to 
invite people to come to the 
Congress from June 10th to 17th 
2012. 

More information on the Bell’s visit 
will be in future newsletters and on 
notices in the Church. 

Please put the 13 

September in your diary and 

join us on the day to pray 

for the success of the 

Congress. 

 

Introduction of the New 

Roman Missal  

The Third Edition of the 

Roman Missal will come into 

full use in Ireland on the 1st 

Sunday of Advent  

In order to familiarize 

ourselves with the changes 

in the prayers and 

responses we have printed 

handouts which will be 

available over the next 

three weeks we would 

encourage you to take one  

home each week and read   

and familiarize yourself with 

the changes. Full details of the 

changes can be found on our 

parish website 

www.stjudesparish.net  

CHANGE IN MASS TIMES  

5pm Sunday Evening Mass  

Due to the small numbers 

attending the 5pm Mass on 

Sunday evening we have 

decided to discontinue this 

Mass  

The Church will remain open 

on Sunday until 7pm  

Sunday Evening Mass is 

available in our  neighboring 

parishes  

Mount Argus 4pm 

Greenhill’s 5.30pm 

Crumlin 7pm  
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